
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 15th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
To support our topic of Food Glorious Food this half term, the children in Class 3 will be visiting Pizza Express on 
Gosforth High Street on the morning of Tuesday 26th September 2017.  
The aim of the visit is to give the children first-hand experience of handling fresh ingredients, and looking at jobs in the 
food industry. 
 
There is no cost for this visit, however some parent helpers are needed for the visit to take place and your help would 
be very much appreciated. If you would be able to join us on our visit then please come and speak to myself. Helpers 
will be chosen on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Please let us know if your child has any allergies that we need to be aware of. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss White 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child .....................................................  class…………. to visit Pizza Express 
 
Any allergies (Please state)………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN:  Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  
 
NAME:.........................................  RELATIONSHIP................................................        TEL. NO............................................ 
 
ANY ALLERGIES (PLEASE STATE)………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 
 
 
 


